
 
 

 
 

Daylight savings time ends November 03, 2024 
 
 

 
 
Winter will be here before we know it! Be sure to unhook and drain your outdoor hoses after each use. Sprinkler 
systems will soon need to be turned off and drained for the winter season. It is a good idea to know the location of your 
main water shutoff so you can access it quickly in the event of an emergency. Keep your thermostat set to at least 60 
degrees to prevent frozen pipes.  
 

Lead and copper testing 
 

Lead and copper testing will be conducted the week of Monday October 21, 2024. Bottles will be dropped off on 
Monday October 21, 2024 and picked up Tuesday October 22, 2024. We will be making phones calls to remind the 
residents that participate in this program. Please call (719) 400-7620 if you have any questions. 

 

CCMD NEWS OCT 2024 

SAVE THE DATE 

Payment Due – October 15th, 2024  
Late Fee Charged – October 28th, 2024 
Meter Read Date – October 31st, 2024 

SHUT OFF DAY – November 1st, 2024 

$30.00 Disconnect fee and $30.00 Reconnect fee 
No exceptions will be made. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Regular Board Meeting and 
Public Hearing regarding the Proposed 2025 Budget 

October 16, 2024  
5:30pm 

 
! 

 

Board meeting 
 

All District residents are welcome to attend our monthly board meetings. The October and November meetings 
will have Public Hearings for review of the preliminary 2025 Budget. Proposed rate changes will be discussed at 
these meetings. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday October 16th, 2024 at 5:30PM.  
 
 
 


